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TO: Connecticut Behavioral Health Partnership Providers (CTBHP) 
SUBJECT: HUSKY B Co-pay for Connecticut Behavioral Health Partnership Services 
 
The purpose of this policy transmittal is to notify providers that the co-payment requirement for 
HUSKY B clients has been discontinued for all services covered under the Connecticut 
Behavioral Health Partnership (CTBHP) effective with dates of service on or after January 1, 
2006.   
 
Distribution:  This policy transmittal is being distributed to holders of the Connecticut Medical 
Assistance Program Provider Manual by Electronic Data Systems.  Managed Care Organizations 
are requested to send this information to their network providers and subcontractors. 
 
Responsible Unit:  DSS, Medical Care Administration, Policy and Regulations, Paul Piccione, 
Psychologist at 860-424-5160 
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